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(Product Change Notification) 

 
Wednesday, February 26, 2020    PCN# 21420 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In efforts to improve our quality and match industry standards NorComp has changed the geometry of the 
hardware associated with the following part numbers: 
 

• 774-E09-113R011  
• 774-E15-113R011  
• 774-E25-113R011  

 
The hardware change pertains to shape and length. The shape of the hardware will now be a hex instead of a 
cylinder and the length of the parts will now be 0.098” instead of 0.065”. Please see the illustrations below for a 
better understanding of the change. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You are receiving this notification as our records show that you have purchased some of these products in the 
last 5 years. We appreciate your understanding as we strive to offer you the most current information regarding 
our product. 
 
Please confirm receipt & acceptance of product change notification (by responding to the email you received 
this notification through). If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 
sales@norcomp.net.    
   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joshua Kadel 
Senior Product Engineer 
Fax:  704-424-5648 
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